
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Important dates 

  Please remember not to 
book holidays during term 

time. 
February 

Friday 2nd  Mufti day (bring £1 and wear your 
own clothes) 

Monday 5th Parents consultation week  

Years 1 and 2 

3pm Netball tournament  at 
Godolphin and Latymer 

Tuesday 6th  Early Years 

Wednesday 
7th 

Years 5 and 6 

Thursday 8th  Years 3 and 4 

Friday 9th Last day of half term (3.30pm) 

Monday 12th to Friday 16th 
Half term 

Please see the poster on this newsletter. 

Monday 19th  Return to school (8.50am) 

Tuesday 20th  Beat the street assembly  

Thursday 22nd  Year 4 to Science museum  

March 

Wednesday 
6th  

Year 6 Junior Citizens  

Every day 

counts. 

Every minute 

counts 
 

Class 

Percentage of 
children in school 
every day these 
past  
five days. 
(F/M/T/W/Th) 

How many  
children late 
these past  
five days. 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

1L 96.1% 6 

2A 95.9% 12 

3P 97.8% 13 

4H 93.8% 1 

4M 81.7% 6 

5T 96.3% 8 

6H 98.6% 6 

6P 91.9% 5 

OVERALL  94.5%  
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www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 
 

Every day makes a difference.  
Every minute makes a 

difference. 

Our whole school attendance 

target is 96% for all pupils. 

                         1L,3P,5T,6H                     

for beating the school target. 

 

IMPORTANT 

 Reception and Year 6 parents 

Please go to our website for information on how to register your 

child on the NHS portal for the National Child measuring Programme 

(NCMP) 

 www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

 Parents advice and help 

 Health support 

 

 

 

Respect for our neighbours 
We are very lucky with our neighbours.  
They are kind, thoughtful and patient. 

It is VERY important we are kind, thoughtful and quiet for them.  

Would you like a group of adults and children outside your house 

shouting at 8.30am in the morning? 

We encourage children to treat each other with respect, and 

behaving courteously outside someone’s house is showing respect.  

Please talk quietly and stand patiently  
outside the back gates in the morning. 
 

 

Mufti day 

Thank you for supporting our mufti day. 
We have raised £156 

This will help to replenish the playtime and lunchtime playground 

equipment. CLT will help us order this next week. 

 

http://www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Puzzle time                Can you crack the code?  

a b c d e f g h i j k l m 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

n o p q r s t u v w x y z 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
    
Use the numbers to work out what this sentence says. 
 
   8 1 22 5     1      19 21 16 5 18      23 5 5 11 5 14 4. 
    H      v                         s             p       r           w       e   k         n 

Now make your own up for your friends and family. 

 

 
 
 

 

A message from The Pantry 
 
We know a prize can really perk up your day, month 
 or even year, so at The Pantry we've decided to reward  
one lucky diner every month with a Pantry Prize, as our  
way of saying,  

'Thanks for dining with The Pantry!'. 
 
All your child has to do is tuck into a Pantry Lunch every  
School day this month, and they'll be in with a chance  
of winning this month's prize - a book hamper! 
This hamper will provide books to read and celebrate  
World Book Day - and so all you have to do is login,  
and book your meals, for a chance to win. 
 
The winner will be selected early March,  
so please ensure you're opted-in for marketing  
communications so you don't miss out! 
 

 

Your contact 

details 

Have your contact details 

changed? 

Please let the  
office know asap. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

  

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  In 2A today they were 
mixing and stirring 
ingredients to make a 
flying potion.  

What would 
you put into 
your 
potion?  

Some displays 
of our learning 
this half term. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


